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15th November 2021 

  
 
Dear families, 
 
Rather than having the one Christmas Jumper day, in the last week of term (Monday 
13th to Friday 17th December) we allow the children to wear Christmas tops, jumpers, 
hats and headbands with their normal uniform every day if they wish. They wear 
these with their normal uniform as there will be no PE or Forest Schools in that last 
week due to the other activities we have planned. 
 
We don’t do this as a fundraiser but just for fun. Last year some children made their 
own by adding Christmas decorations. This applies to when the children go on all the 
school trips that week too.                                                                                                 
 
If you have a Christmas jumper that your child has outgrown and you wish to donate 
to someone else at the school, please hand it in at either school office. 
 
Kind regards 
  
Sarah Tomlinson  
Headteacher  
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